
THE REPUBLIC OF CYPRUS 

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION AND CULTURE   

No: 7.22.21/14   DEPARTMENT OF ELEMENTARY EDUCATION 

Tel: 22800661 

Fax: 22428277 

Email: dde@moec.gov.cy 

         1 December, 2010 

 

Dr. Andreas A. Ioannides 

Professor 

33, Arch. Makarios III Avenue 

Galaxias Centre, Block A, Office 501 

1065, Nicosia  

 

RE: Educational Toy ‘’The Magic Fish’’ 

Dear Dr. Ioannides, 

I have instructions to refer to your letter on the above matter, dated 10 September 2010, 
and to inform you that after studying the specific educational pack and testing its efficacy 
as part of an organized educational process, it is evaluated as suitable for use by 
teachers and pupils of elementary schools.  It has been concluded that the pack 
augments the educational process and creates the prerequisites for experiential 
laboratory learning. 

2. In the framework of decentralisation and autonomy of educational units that the 
Ministry of Education and Culture promotes, each school is free each time to select 
activities that best serve the objectives set by the school unit. For this purpose you may 
contact the elementary schools and inform them about the specific pack.  The postal and 
email contact information of the schools can be found at the website of Ministry of 
Education and Culture: http://www.moec.gov.cy (Educational System → Elementary 
Education→ School Catalogues). 

3. The department of Elementary education remains at your disposal for any additional 
information 

 

Sincerely, 

(Elpidoforos Neokleous) 

For Director, General 
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